
10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER
31 October, 1983
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Thank you for your letter of 26 October.

It is a great shame that the Society's plans should have

been disrupted in this way. But I entirely understand your

position, and I agree that in the circumstances the best course

is to postpone the admission ceremony.

I need hardly say that this incident does not detract

one jot from the honour which I feel in having been elected

to the Fellowship.

I look forward greatly to entertaining you and your wife

to lunch on 16 November.

Sir Andrew Huxley, F.R.S.


